
The 1st Attempt of Online Course for JCCP   
“Safety Management for Downstream Petroleum Industry（IT-5-20）” 

 

Thirteen participants from 11 countries participated in the JCCP online course, "Safety Management 

for Downstream Petroleum Industry (IT-5-20)” from September 8 to 18. 

 

This course has been planned as the first online course offered by JCCP. During the planning stage, 

we started from the preparation of equipment and took into consideration the time difference 

between Japan and Asia, the Middle East, Central and South America. After many errors and trials, it 

successfully ended with a favorable reception from participants. 

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for all the companies who contributed to this 

course. 

 

 
 

 


